
 

 

 

OPERATIONS BLASTING STARTING SOON 

Greenstone Mine wishes to advise the public that open pit activities are commencing and 

will consist of regularly scheduled blasts. Blasting will commence at the end of August and 

will occur on a regular basis.  

For your own safety, Greenstone Mine asks that you 

follow and obey the posted signs and do not enter any 

work area unless authorized to do so. Project Security 

will be present or patrolling in areas to ensure          

everyone’s safety.  

Scheduled blasts will occur within the Project area, the 

Highway 11 Realignment and within the Open Pit area.  

The safety of our employees, contractors and the general public is paramount as we begin 

open pit mining and continue to advance the construction of the Greenstone Mine.  
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Visit our site for weekly Greenstone Mine updates at: www.greenstonegoldmines.com/update  

Sign up for updates at: https://bit.ly/3yXegBE or scan the QR Code 

 

Notice Date:  

August 25, 2022 

Blasting Notices 

Blasting will occur on a regular basis during 

the construction and operations phases of 

the Project. 

Blasting Notices are posted on the      

Greenstone Mine website at: 

www.greenstonegoldmines.com 


